
A word from Mr Lloyd 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Our very busy sporting week at Woodside has gone really 
well! The Year 6 children were fantastic in their benchball 
festival earlier in the week, whilst Year 3 really enjoyed their 
fitness festival on Monday. Unfortunately, the Y5 basketball festival has been    
postponed, but we still have Y4 Hockey this afternoon and Cross-Country           
tomorrow to go! It has been lovely to see all the children enjoying these days and 
taking part in these festivals. Many thanks to all of the parents who have helped 
with accompanying the children on these visits. 
 
Last Friday, Y3 went on an excellent trip to the British Museum. They enjoyed the 
day and were able to regale me with stories of Egyptian mummies and other     
artefacts which they had seen during their visit. 
 
This week has also seen further work on our library project, organised by our 
Woodside Association. The library is currently being painted as the next stage in 
the project and it looks beautiful already. I cannot wait to see the finished project 
in the next few months! Many thanks to the members of the Woodside Association 
who have helped arrange this, and to Mr Vati who has provided his services to 
paint the library and help with some other construction work as part of the       
project. 
 
I am really looking forward to next week at Woodside, as it is Children’s Mental 
Health Week. There are lots of activities planned for the week, culminating in our 
non-uniform day on Friday, where the children are invited to “Dress to Express”! 
 
Please may parents continue to support the school by keeping Mitchell Walk as 
clear as possible at pick-up and drop-off times. Please also ensure that no dogs are 
brought on the school grounds, as they are not permitted. 
 
I hope you enjoy a lovely weekend, 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr Lloyd 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Date  Event 

02.02.24 Year 4 Hockey Tournament 

03.02.24 Cross Country Event @ Lowndes 
Park, Chesham 

05.02.24 - 
09.02.24 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

07.02.24 Year 3 Mega Fest @ DCHS 

08.02.24 Year 5/6 Swimming festival @ 
Chesham Prep 

09.02.24 PTA Mufti Day/Express yourself day 

09.02.24 Sam Sedgman Author Visit 

09.02.24 Last Day of half term. School finish 
@ 3.15pm 

19.02.24 Back to school - normal time 

21.02.24 Year 5 Visit to Chesham Mosque 

21.02.24 Year 4 Basketball @ DCHS 

27.02.24 Year 5 Trip to the Living Rainforest 

28.02.24 Year 3 Skipping event at Amersham 
School 

01.03.24 Bags to School Collection 

02.03.24 Cross Country 

12.03.24 Year 4 Frisbee tournament at    
Amersham school 

18.03.24 Year 4 Trip to Bhaktivedanta 

Wk. Bg. 
18.03.24 

Last week of after school sports 
clubs 

21.03.24 Spring Parents Evening 1 

25.03.24 School Escape Rooms 

26.03.24 Rocksteady Concert 10am-12pm 

26.03.24 Spring Parents Evening 2 

27.03.24 Year 5 Easter Assembly 

28.03.24 Last Day of half term. School finish 
@ 1.30pm  

No HOZ after school bookings, but 
breakfast Club is available. 

Friday 2nd February 2024 

House Point Totals 

This Week 365 388 342 342 

 Maple Willow Elm Cedar 

Click here for the calendar of  

23/24 Term Dates 

The Eco Council are keen to improve the planting in the courtyard area to 

promote biodiversity. We would be most grateful for any donations of 

bee and butterfly friendly plants such as thyme, rosemary and lavender to 

reinvigorate our train planter. We also need compost. Please drop off  

donations during the first week after half term. We will leave a crate    

outside the main reception door. Many thanks for your support.  

Mrs Bannister  

Well Done to Maggie in 

Year 3 for donating an  

incredible 12inches of her 

hair to the fantastic      

children’s charity: Little 

Princess Trust.  

https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/term-dates/5F36C0636D1874083817573E79E98209.pdf
https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/term-dates/5F36C0636D1874083817573E79E98209.pdf


Please could we kindly ask parents/carers who have children attending 

the Hideout zone to look in their cupboards/drawers for HoZ food   

containers? 

If you have any take away containers that are unused, these would be 

very much  appreciated as a donation too. 



• To see information regarding a Male Carers Group run by the Bucks Mental Health Support 
Team, please click here.  

• Please click here to read more about the fantastic charity ‘Little Princess Trust’ where Maggie 
in Year 3 very bravely donated her hair to those children more in need. 

• Discover Bucks Museum are running some family fun days this half-term. To see more         
information about this, please click here.   

• For further details on the revised costing of the Parent/Carer Autism Online Workshops, 
please click here.  

Please see below for some useful and interesting links to webpages shared with the school office 

for your information... 

https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/newsletters/25EE161DF5D4D1B27904E71BE7CE5E52.pdf
https://www.littleprincesses.org.uk/
https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/newsletters/96A5798AD15D916B8BCC764680312AF3.pdf
https://www.woodsidejunior.co.uk/_site/data/files/newsletters/DB196E675A61AECF08932D08C3BA75F5.pdf





